
Summer Reading
FOR INCOMING 7TH & 8TH GRADERS

Dear Incoming 7th and 8th graders, 

This year your teachers have worked with Mrs. Tannler, our Media
Center Specialist, to create an excellent resource for our summer
reading assignment. We want you to find books you will love so you
can enjoy reading this summer. 

You are expected to read TWO full-length books that you have not
read before and that are appropriate for your reading level. One
book should be chosen from the provided reading list, linked HERE
and on the HMS website. The second book is a free choice, giving
you the freedom to explore different genres and topics. You will be
assessed on your reading in September. 

The book list is a Destiny Discover collection and includes short
summaries and tags that can help you identify books that might
appeal to you. Mrs. Tannler has also noted which books on the list
are particularly recommended by staff at HMS. We look forward to
discussing your summer reads in the Fall! 

Have a great summer and enjoy reading! See you in September!! 

https://collections.follettsoftware.com/collection/6474876bf4739d00091d02d2?h=521fdd9499ec5420f0141538bfe0555ee89ccf11314fe7088c433c266e20f241

